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The brewing industry is already being hit hard with increases in all areas of COGS 

(raw materials, aluminum, wages, health care, etc.). HB3940 is kicking the industry 

while we're down! We will continue to see breweries across the state shut their doors 

due to the mentioned cost increases, HB3940 will only expedite that trend.  


